
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: August 8, 2017 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Academics 
5th grade will look a little different this year as students transition to middle school they will 
have a different teacher for ELA, Math, Social Studies, and Science.  
 
We are investigating routes to accelerate our high performing math students so that they 
are ready for higher level math classes at Homedale High School. 
 
The middle school faculty will be participating in professional development on August 15. 
 
Facility News 
Electric hand dryers are installed and look great 
 
Compliments 
Custodians Irma and Jesus have the building sparkling from end to end with all of their hard 
work this summer 

 
 


